
  

  

“Stuff the Bus” 

 

 

Because “Back to School” can be a tough time for many 

families in our community, we hope you will help your 

community by purchasing much needed supplies or cash 

donations for the 2021-22 school year. 
 

 

Thanks to Cloquet Walmart for their enthusiastic support of this yearly event to support 

Education in Cloquet. For more information please contact The Cloquet Educational 

Foundation at 879-3806 or www.cloquetedfoundation.org.  

Friday, August 20, 2021 

Cloquet Walmart 


